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Mr. George Bower, Compliance Officer 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1625-North French Drive 
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division of C.W.W.P. 
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JAN 2 6 2016 
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4880 Ellis St 
Golden , CO 80403 

Home: 303-279-5484 
Cell : 303-435-4531 

On November 21, 2015 and preceding dates your office was sent documentation related to a 
hazard/toxic liquid waste material discharge/spill that occurred in the NW4NW4 Section 5, Township 14 
South, Range 36 East being in Lea County, New Mexico. As was explained within all the documents 
submitted our family owns lands and water wells immediately adjacent to the spill area and our 
requests have been for information from your office as to how the cleanup of the spill area is being 
monitored including monitoring of observation well completed in the immediate area to monitor 
potential contamination to the groundwater supply in the area. As of this date we have receive no 
reply or information per our requests, thus may we assume; 

A- Your office has no interest in the matter and has no concern for the contamination of 
groundwater or soils around the spill site in Lea County New Mexico. 

If you care to reply to our request or make comments regarding your offices involvement in this matter 
we would appreciate receipt of a letter with attachments relating to any issues regarding water and soil 
contamination from discharge of toxic/hazard liquids. 

Golden, Colorado 80403 
cc- Governor Susana Martinez, Gov. State of New Mexico 

Office of the State Engineer of New Mexico 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
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